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Dear Friends of the Library,

Outreach continues to expand and have more facets.  These photos depict

the latest facet of outreach from the Boone County Library to citizens of

Boone County.  Paperback Exchange racks have been placed in the Alpena

City Hall and the Lead Hill City Hall and are much appreciated by Mayors

Bobbie Bailey (photo left)

and Jimmie Lou Nuessner

(photo below).  Helping

with the installation are

Lavoyce Ewing, Boone

County Library Director

and George Cline, Friends

of the Library President.

The operation of the

paperback exchange is

simple.  Replace the book

you take with one you

have already read or one

you no longer wish to

warehouse at your

residence.  You may

exchange several at one

time.  And not to worry,

the books will be

refreshed by a library

representative or other

patrons before you have read them all.

Additional existing facets of outreach include: reading to ABC and Head

Start day schools in the County; creating mini-libraries of 25 books or more

at these same day schools and refreshing the books monthly; delivering

books to homebound patrons who are unable to come to the library; and

permitting patrons to reserve and renew BCL books from home using the

internet. 

And judging from all the

hoopla about digital books,

the ultimate facet of

outreach to be anticipated

will be checking a digital

book out of the Boone

County Library and reading it

on any visual display device

found about the house.  This

without leaving the house.

Questions?  Visit Friends

website, www.folbc.org.  At

the top front page, click

Contacts for our officers or

click Library to go to the

Boone County Library website for answers.

George Cline

President

Alpena Paperback Exchange

Lead Hill Paperback Exchange

2011 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY

EMAIL ADDRESSES AVAILABLE @
WWW.FOLBC.ORG/CONTACT.HTML 

PRESIDENT: GEORGE CLINE

741-7121

VICE PRESIDENT:
KATHRYN CRUNKLETON

429-6383

SECRETARY: SHIRLEY COPELAND

365-7326

 TREASURER: LENA BOSWELL

365-7410

VP: CHILDREN SALE: AMANDA BAKER

439-2002

VP: DAYCARE READING:
 VACANT

VP: FALL BOOK SALE: 

MALINDA BROWN

741-9058

VP: HOLIDAY SALE: MILLIE MONDAHL

743-7020

VP: HOMEBOUND DELIVERY:
MARJORIE MALONE

741-9516

VP: INTERNET SALES: MARY WRIGHT

741-6676

VP: INTERNET MAILING: BETH NEEL

743-1469

VP: LISTS AND LABELS: 

ALICE SMITH

365-0771

VP: MEMBERSHIP: VACANT

VP: NEWSLETTER EDITOR/ MAILING:
 CHRIS POSTERICK

427-2067

VP: COURTESY MAILINGS:
ALICE SMITH

365-0771

VP: PROGRAMS: TERRY EDWARDS

741-8920

VP: PUBLICITY: SANDRA HILLIER

741-7936

VP:SILENT AUCTION:
KATHRYN CRUNKLETON

429-6383

VP: SPRING BOOK SALE: 

MALINDA BROWN

741-9058

VP: WEBSITE: JANET MCMURRIN

365-0954

Friends of the Library,
Boone Co., Arkansas, Inc.,

exists for the enrichment of the
total resources and facilities of

the Boone County Library.

The Bookplate is published by
Friends of the Library,

Boone Co., Arkansas, Inc.
a 501© (3) non-profit

organization
2011 circulation: 1200

http://www.folbc.org
http://www.folbc.org/contact.html
mailto:smcopeland@alltel.net
mailto:mkwright2001@yahoo.com
mailto:iaggi@leadhill.net
mailto:deloism@hotmail.com

